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February 5, 2015 

 

Dear TFC Member, 

I would like to inform you that effective February 2015 the fee for the San 

Francisco Bay Region Trade Facilitation Luncheon will be raised to $45.00 from 

$35.00 beginning February 2015. The fee increase reflects increases in costs at the 

restaurant.   

Thank you for your understanding.  We look forward to your continued 

participation at this monthly event.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lynn Korwatch  

Executive Director, Marine Exchange of the San Francisco Bay Region 

    


